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Who We Are

Bi-State Primary Care Association was established in 1986 to serve Vermont and New Hampshire. Bi-State is a nonprofit, 
501(c)(3) charitable organization that promotes access to effective and affordable primary care and preventive services for all,
with special emphasis on underserved populations in New Hampshire and Vermont. 

Bi-State members include federally qualified health centers (FQHCs), community health centers (CHCs), rural health clinics 
(RHCs), private and hospital-supported primary care practices, community action programs, area health education centers 
(AHEC), clinics for the uninsured, Planned Parenthood and social service agencies. 

What We Do

Bi-State works with federal, state, and regional health policy organizations, foundations, and payers to develop strategies, 
policies, and programs that provide and support community-based primary health care services in medically underserved areas. 

Bi-State’s nonprofit recruitment center provides workforce assistance and candidate referrals to FQHCs, RHCs, and private and 
hospital-sponsored physician practices throughout Vermont and New Hampshire. The recruitment center focuses on recruiting 
and retaining primary care providers including physicians, dentists, nurse practitioners, and physician assistants. 

Mission

Promote access to effective and affordable primary 
care and preventive services for all, with special 
emphasis on underserved populations in Vermont 
and New Hampshire.

Vision

Healthy individuals and communities with quality 
health care for all.

For more information, please contact:
Georgia Maheras, Esq., Director of Vermont Public Policy
gmaheras@bistatepca.org, (802) 229-0002 ext. 218

Bi-State Primary Care Association Mission and Vision
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Primary Care at FQHCs and RHCs
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